
					

ABS	Newsletter	
October	22,	2020	

Hello Albert Bridge School Community, 
 
We are getting into a nice groove with our 
remote learning!  Thank you to our families for 
working to support your child’s growth during 
this time. We recognize the enormous challenge 
this can place on home life and we’re happy to 
problem solve those challenges with you. 
 
Those who’ve been able to check out our full 
school morning meeting/ full school theme are 
already familiar with our theme: A Celebration of 
Humanity.  During our year together we will 
focus on aspects that make a similar, helping to 
connect us and aspects that are a little different 
between us, helping us grow.  We would like to 
encourage our families to join in the 
conversation.  Our guiding questions for the year 
are: 

• In what ways are we better 
together than alone?  

• How do we lift each other up 
in a group? 

• How are we accountable for 
and to each other in a 
group? 

We welcome your thoughts and participation as 
you find interest and ability! 
 
Stay Well!  
 
Jenifer Aldrich 
 

Here are the links to our first 4 weeks 
Week 1 October 1 
Week 2 October 8 
Family Edition (remote day) October 9 
Week 3 October 15  
Week 4 October 22  
	

IMPORTANT DATES 
10/22	–	Flu	Clinic	at	ABS	
11:30-2:30	
11/13	–	Remote	Learning	Day	
11/23-11/24	–	Remote	
Learning	
11/25-11/27	–	Thanksgiving	
Break	No	School	
11/30-12/4	–Remote	
Learning	
12/21-12/23	Remote	
Learning	
12/24-1/3	–	Holiday	Recess	
No	School	
	

	

	

Celebrating Halloween 
Friday, 10/30/20 

For Halloween we are going to 
have each student in each class 
carve pumpkins. Then we are 
going to have those pumpkins 
displayed from various 
locations around the school 
(field, playground etc) and staff 
members will put in flames tea 
candles Halloween late 
afternoon so families and 
community members can drive 
by and see the student’s 
pumpkins. So what we are 
looking for is for students (if 
able) to bring in a pumpkin for 
themself and if families are able 
to bring in a donated pumpkin 
to cover a student that might be 
unable to bring one in. We will 
also be looking for donations of 
flameless tea lights to put in the 
pumpkin. Pumpkins should 
come Monday of next week.  
	


